
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ABOLISHMENT OF THE CURRENT COUNTY-WIDE 

MECKLENBURG COUNTY LAW ENFORCEMENT SERVICE DISTRICT  

Notice is hereby given that the Mecklenburg Board of County Commissioners will hold a public 

hearing regarding the proposed abolishment of the current County-Wide Law Enforcement 

Service District covering the unincorporated land use planning areas of the entire County.  If 

abolished, Mecklenburg County would instead have six (6) law enforcement service districts 

covering the unincorporated land use planning areas of the City of Charlotte; Town of 

Cornelius; Town of Davidson; Town of Huntersville; Town of Mint Hill and Town of Pineville.  

Each of the six law enforcement service districts were approved by the Board of County 

Commissioners at its public hearing on May 1, 2018.  Additional information on this proposal 

can be found on Mecklenburg County’s website at www.mecknc.gov.   

The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 15, 2018 at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 

the agenda allows, in the Meeting Chamber of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center 

located at 600 East Fourth Street, Charlotte, N.C. The hearing is open to the public and 

attendance is optional. Persons interested in speaking may register online at 

http://boccspeaker.mecklenburgcountync.gov/Source/SignInToSpeak.aspx, call the Clerk to the 

Board’s office at 980-314-2900, or sign up at the meeting prior to the hearing.  

Anyone needing special accommodations when attending this meeting and/or if this 
information is needed in an alternative format because of a disability, please contact the Clerk 
to the Board. The Clerk is located at 600 East Fourth Street, in the Charlotte-Mecklenburg 
Government Center, 11th floor, (980-314-2912), fax (704-336-5887) or by email: 
Janice.Paige@MecklenburgCountyNC.gov. We request at least 72 hours’ notice prior to the 
meeting to make the appropriate arrangements. 
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